
 

École secondaire LESTER B. PEARSON High School 
11575 rue P.M. Favier, Montréal (Québec)  H1G 6E5 

TEL: (514) 328-4442  FAX: (514) 328-4443 
 

June 2020 
 

Dear Parents,  
 

Another year has flown by and soon our students will be on summer holiday.  We are already hard at 

work preparing for the new school year.  We look forward to working together with our school 

community to help our students reach their full potential as lifelong learners and as productive 

members of society.   

 

Collaboration between the school and the home is essential in accomplishing this goal.  To that end, 

we kindly ask that parents take the time to review the Lester B. Pearson High School Student Code of 

Conduct found in the Student Agenda, once students receive them at the beginning of the school year.  

It is important for both students and parents to have a clear understanding of the school’s expectations 

with regards to student conduct as to ensure a positive, productive and safe environment for students 

and staff alike.     

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our students a pleasant and restful summer 

and to come back recharged and ready to make the most of the new school year.  To all our 

new students, we would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to the Lester B. Pearson 

High School family!  

 

Sincerely,  

  

The Administration 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

PLEASE TURN OVER FOR OPENING DAY SCHEDULE & INSTRUCTIONS  



 

OPENING DAY REGISTRATION SCHEDULE & INSTRUCTIONS 
 
Enclosed you will find the school calendar for the 2020-21 school year, as well as the necessary 
documents required for our opening day registration. We ask that all the enclosed forms be 
completed and returned on August 31, 2020. 
 
On this registration day, students will be coming to school as per the schedule below.  They will be 
receiving their student schedule and their school agenda. They will also be taking their ID pictures and 
be assigned their locker for the school year. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ALL STUDENTS MUST BE IN FULL UNIFORM AS OF MONDAY, AUGUST 31, 2020.  
(see attached uniform regulation for details) 

 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

SECONDARY 1: 
Monday, August 31 2020:  
After taking their ID pictures, Secondary 1 Students will be given a tour of the building.  The 
Secondary 1 Orientation is scheduled to end at approximately 1:00 p.m.   
Tuesday, September 1, 2020: 
Regular classes will begin on Tuesday, September 1th, 2020 as per the regular school schedule.  
 
SECONDARY 2 TO 5 STUDENTS: 
Monday, August 31, 2020:  
Secondary 2 to 5 students will be dismissed once they have completed the registration process. 
Tuesday, September 1, 2020: 
Secondary 2 to 5 Students are to report to their Day 1 - Period 1 class as per their schedule.  
 
BUSSING: 
Information regarding the express bus schedules from Rivière-des-Prairies to Lester B. Pearson will 
be communicated as soon as they become available to us. 
 

STUDENT SCHEDULE – MONDAY AUGUST 31, 2020 
TIME LEVEL 

9:00 am Students entering Secondary 1 
10:00 am Students entering Secondary 2 
11:00 am Students entering Secondary 3 
1:00 pm Students entering Secondary 4 
2:00 pm Students entering Secondary 5 
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